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NRB - Comments ,
Comment on Land Use Panel v. Mark and Julie Pernokas

As a property owner in Westmore whose property faces the Pernokas's I am upset and offended by their blatant

disregard for working within the requirements of the state and respect for the surrounding environment. It could

~not have been a mistake as they have been offenders in the past. Now that this damage has been done I hope
they can be fined accordingly and/or be forced to replace any removed trees and earth from the hillside or else

they once again will have gotten away with getting what they want and will most likely continue such

practices. Thank you for your time. Mary Kaye Maxwell




